August 2018

Dear Parents:

Mr. Robins and Mr. Sauvageau are excited for the upcoming school year as sixth grade teachers at Maple Avenue School. We both
have an extensive history with the Maple Avenue School community and are looking forward to being a part of the excellence and
traditions that the school has. We anticipate another excellent school year working with you and your child. We will be team-

teaching this year with Mr. Robins teaching Language Arts and Social Studies and Mr. Sauvageau teaching Math and Science.

We look forward to meeting both our students and parents early in September! If you have any questions or concerns please bring

them with you when we meet in September, or drop them off at the school office.

Below is a list of supplies that your child will need this year.

Please have your child bring them in on the first day of school.

-Backpack
-Steno Notebook for homework notebook 6 x 9 80 sheets
-Pencils #2 or the sharpen less type / three packs
- Pens a package of red and black or blue
- Two packs of loose-leaf white paper with three holes
- Colored pencils (12 colors is fine)
- Pencil / supply bag or box to carry writing utensils
- Two boxes of tissue
- One pocket folders as a Take-Home folder
- Four one inch binders: Math- White, Sci.- Blue, S.S.- Black
(Any colors will do if you can’t find the above colors)
- If students have their own calculator please have them put their name on it.
A class set of calculators and rulers will be available for students to use.

We hope your summer vacation is healthy, restful, and filled with many exciting activities. If you’re not currently reading an
interesting book, we encourage you to do so over the summer vacation!

Sincerely,

Mr. Robins and Mr. Sauvageau



